June 21, 2018

Dear AIA Owners,

Becky Stilley has tendered her resignation from the Board of Directors. We thank Becky for all her hard work and willingness to serve.

The Arrowhead Improvements Association Board of Directors is looking to fill this board member vacancy which will end on the date of the first board meeting in January 2020. Interested property owners can contact our **BOD President, Kim Norwood at:** Knorwood.aia@gmail.com with a brief letter of interest; providing one's background, qualifications and reasons for wanting to serve. Letters of interest are due to Kim by Wednesday, July 18<sup>th</sup>.

Per the Association Bylaws, Article 3, 3.5: "Any vacancy on the Board resulting from resignation, death or other cause may be filled by the affirmative vote of a majority of the remaining Directors, even if such vote is less than a quorum 7 of a full constituted Board. Directors, appointed to fill vacancies on the Board shall serve for the unexpired term of that vacancy.